
Press Release 29 April 2025 09:06:00 CEST

 Redeye Mäster Samuelsgatan 42, 111 57 Stockholm

NextCell Pharma Q2 2024/2025 - No cow on the ice
Redeye updates its view on NextCell following an uneventful Q2 2024/2025 report and the company’s 
operational update, which offered new perspectives on recent data and subsidiary developments. While 
making minor revisions to our estimates, we maintain our view of the case.

Read more and download the Research Update.
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